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JP called Forrest Evavold on 3.22.2024 and left message, forrest called back on the same day:
 

Said that he had open heart surgery 6 weeks ago.
Said that his sister had documents from the UST removal, are in a filing cabinet that is
currently inaccessible in storage. Are in the process of retrieving it.
Site didn’t go through probate, not an executer to the will. Father was in home for six years
after a stroke.
No well. There was an artesian spring in the basement that always flowed until the pipe was
plugged by iron. He hasn’t been in the basement in approximately 10 years, building is
boarded up. Said there was a stream behind the store.
Will contact JP when they retrieve documents, JP will notify him if they sample adjacent wells
and try to get access to the site.

 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 
Jeff Paddock, P.G.
Northern Region Spill Coordinator – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
107 Sutliff Avenue
Rhinelander, WI  54501
Phone: (715) 828-8544
Jeffrey.Paddock@Wisconsin.gov
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